
 

 

 

The City of Barrie Inclusion Services welcomes you to our 

holiday event… 

Holiday Cheer! 
Please join us in celebrating the holiday season! 

Children, youth and adults with exceptionalities 

and their families are welcome to attend our 

Holiday Party: 

Tuesday December 18th, 2018 

Lampman Lane Community Centre 

59 Lampman Lane, Barrie ON 

Drop in anytime from 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

Cookie decorating, crafts, photo booth, 

karaoke and more!  
Participants must come supported to this event, all ages and abilities are welcome. 

In order to ensure this event remains as a sensory aware space, 

spots will be limited.  

Please RSVP via email to meghan.watson@barrie.ca with the 

number of participants you will be attending with.  
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